
Lobby is closed
In order to comply with capacity guidelines, the studio's lobby is currently closed.
We ask that parents wait outside with your student until the instructor comes to the
door to let the next class into the studio. Once class concludes, students can be
picked up from the front door. 

Social distancing 

Enhanced studio and equipment cleaning

All students are asked to maintain distance in the lobby and the studio. We will
work to maintain distance between students during classes.

All batons and mats are sanitized between classes. Comprehensive cleaning and
sanitization is performed daily to make sure Forte Twirl and Dance Studio is in
compliance with CDC guidelines. 

Face masks recommended
Students are recommended to wear a mask upon entering and exiting the studio.
Once the student is inside the classroom in their socially distanced spot, they are
welcome to remove their face covering for class. Forte staff are required to wear a
mask at all times. Any adult that has to enter the studio is required to wear a mask.  

Hand sanitizer encouraged 
Hand sanitizer is provided by Forte Twirl and Dance Studio. Students are
recommended to use hand sanitizer upon entering and exiting the studio. 

We ask that students come to class fully prepared and dressed. No outside food or
drink (other than water) is allowed. Students may bring a water bottle, their baton (if
they have a personal one) and a small bag with their shoes if needed. 

What to bring
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Thank you for your attention to these guidelines 
as we work to provide a safe environment for all!


